
How can we make sites in the Gorge safer to access?

SR 14 and Dog Mountain Trailhead 
Congestion and Safety Plan

•	 The Columbia River Gorge National Scenic Area (CRGNSA) attracts 
many visitors due to its abundant recreation sites and other destinations. 

•	 As more people use SR 14 to access places like Dog Mountain Trailhead, 
congestion increases. 

•	 Help us identify opportunities to manage congestion and promote safe 
access to popular sites in the Gorge by visiting our online open house.



Seth English-Young 
Federal Highway Administration 
360-619-7803  
seth.english-young@dot.gov
Angela Rogge 
David Evans and Associates, Inc. 
(503) 499-0566 
angela.rogge@deainc.com

Share your ideas by visiting:

     SR14study.participate.online 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the  
open houses will be held online only.
•	 Open House #1: January 2021
•	 Open House #2:  April 2021
•	 Open House #3: June 2021

To receive future updates, sign up for 
the contact list by visiting our website, 
or by calling or emailing us.


